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PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	Jocelyn’s	help	in	Lampang	and	Chiang	Mai	
this	summer;	conLnued	friendships	with	the	running	club	and	
students;	students	who	are	interested	in	hearing	about	Jesus;	
good	Lme	with	missionary	friends;	health	to	run	and	be	acLve!	
PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	my	visa	and	work	permit	renewal	at	the	end	
of	September;	strong	friendships	with	students	and	professors.

	Will	you	please	spend	the	next	sixty	seconds			
	praying	for	this	specific	need	in	Thailand?		Please		
	pray	that	Thai	ChrisLans	will	have	God’s	heart	to		
	reach	their	lost	neighbors,	and	that	they	will	obey		
	God’s	call	to	make	disciples,	plant	churches,	and		
	even	go	to	other	naLons	as	missionaries.
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					We	finished	out	the	summer	with	two	more	teams	and	a	volunteer,	Southern	
California’s	very	own	Jocelyn	Green,	who	came	from	one	of	my	wonderful	
supporLng	churches.	I	was	so	glad	to	have	her	help	in	Lampang	and	Chiang	Mai	
this	past	month.	She	joined	my	running	club	to	run	the	big	local	race,	and	we	all	
had	a	great	Lme	(pictures	right	top	and	middle).	
					In	July,	I	aZended	the	Asia	Pacific	regional	retreat.	As	you	can	see	below,	
there	were	hundreds	of	missionaries	from	all	over	Asia	Pacific	and	the	Islands	
joining	together	for	worship,	training,	fellowship,	and	fun.	We	put	on	a	friendly	
swim-run	“compeLLon”	(picture,	boZom	right)	and	missionaries	from	Thailand,	
Japan,	Taiwan,	Philippines,	and	elsewhere	parLcipated.	I	enjoyed	the	Lme	to	
see	my	missionary	friends	who	serve	in	other	countries.

					The	university	in	
Lampang	is	back	in	session,	
which	means	our	students	
are	hard	at	work.	We	are	
sLll	able	to	meet	them	for	
lunch	and	some	a]ernoons.	
Several	want	to	learn	more	
Jesus	stories!	

					Thank	you	for	your	
prayers	as	I	conLnue	to			
live	and	serve	in		
Lampang!
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